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Lodge Adviser's Minute
  

The fall season is a time for change, as we see nature change all  around us it reminds us of
the constant changes that each one of us deal  with.  Our lodge officers have a great calendar
of events planed for  the coming months,  If you have not paid your 2013 membership dues yet 
please click the link at the top of this page and be involved this year  with all the new exciting
events and activities that they have planned.   If you have not been active in the lodge for a
while we invite you  back, and hope that we will all work together to build and shape the  Order
of the Arrow program to represent the National Honor Society  of  the Boy Scouts of America for
our Council.  After all this is the season  for change I hope each one of us can make changes
for the better in our  own lives to help better the community and the people we are around and 
associate with.
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Yours in Brotherhood,

  

Cal Condie

  

Lodge Adviser
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